
 KINDERGARTEN NEWS FOR APRIL 2025

Parents,

After Spring Break it’s time for that final push before the school year

comes to an end! It is going to go super fast and there is lots to fit in!  We

will be busy, busy, busy! 

In Writing Workshop we will begin  working on our books entitled “My

Kindergarten Year”.  This in an extensive project which will  include

illustrations and photos from the year along with their writing.  It will be a

big part of their Portfolios. We will also continue to write in our journals,

create books, and explore other genres.

The great outdoors will be the emphasis this month as we will be studying

springtime, our earth, plants, and trees.  These topics will be integrated

across the curriculum.  Weather permitting, we will also spend some extra

time outdoors at the park next to the hospital.  Our “first attempt” will be

Friday, the 11th and we’ll go from there!  I’ll keep you posted!  

We will also be busy with all of our Easter festivities including egg dying,

basket making, and egg hunting!  _

Our class mascot, Harvey the Hedgehog will begin his home visits this

month as well, so keep an eye out for him and his special journal!

All of this and we need to fit in Parent conferences too!  Be on the look out

for a sign up sheet in the coming weeks!                                                      

                           

                                                      


